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As this is a 2012 restoration project, we wiil not be getting the final report, including the receipts, from the
Rouge Valley Naturalists until the end of this year. We will provide you with a description of the restoration
project details and photographs of the completed work with the remainder of information that we will be
sending you in the next two weeks. Once we get the final report, including the receipts, we will send you a

complete copy for your file.



